
Launch of The Vision for Children and Young People in Norfolk 
 
On Friday 23September 2005, at 4.15pm at The Forum in Norwich, The Norfolk 
Partnership for Children and Young People will launch The Vision for Children and 
Young People in Norfolk.   
 
Rosalie Monbiot, as the Chair of the partnership and Lead Member at the County 
Council for Children’s Services, will be launching the vision and highlighting the desired 
outcomes for children and young people in the County.  Lisa Christensen, Director of 
Children’s Services will set out some of the activities planned to deliver the vision and 
the outcomes.  Young people and parents will then speak about how they want to be 
involved in developing services for the future. They will launch a recruitment drive for 
two panels to represent their interests, which will work with the partnership in the future.   
 
After the formal launch there will be a chance to browse a showcase featuring projects 
that have been significantly led by young people before enjoying some performances 
out on the Millennium Plain in front of the Forum that will last through to 5.30pm.  
 
Light refreshments will be provided.   
 
Anyone with an interest in the future of services for children and young people in the 
County is welcome to attend.  Please email to 
everychildmatterscomments@norfolk.gov.uk by 16 September if you will be attending.   
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